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Grant Ullrich, Assoc. AIA, is Managing Deputy Commissioner of the 
City of Chicago Department of Buildings with responsibility for code 
development, policy, and administration. He is currently leading a 
multi-year effort to better align Chicago’s construction 
requirements with the latest model building codes and standards, 
including the International Building Code. 

Grant is a licensed attorney and holds professional degrees in law 
and architecture from the University of Illinois at Urbana-
Champaign. Prior to joining the Department of Buildings he worked 
in the City of Chicago Law Department handling a wide variety of 

matters including civil prosecutions, legislative drafting, and high-profile constitutional 
litigation. 

In 2019, Grant was elected to the ICC Major Jurisdictions Steering Committee, and he will be a 
member of two ICC code development committees in the 2021/2022 Code Development Cycle. 


